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Van: 10.2.e

Aan: 10.2.e )1-BSK;10.2.e )1-HDIZ;10.2.e Y- HBJZ;
10.2.e L= DGMI

Onderwerp: FW: European consumer and passenger rights in the COVID-19 crisis.

Datum: vrijdag 3 april 2020 13:12:14

Bijlagen: BEUC-X-2020-0 etter to C

ti.

From: BEUC - Directors Office

Sent: vrijdag 3 april 2020 13:10

Cc: BEUC - Directors Office

Subject: European consumer and passenger rights in the COVID-19 crisis.

Dear Attaché,

We would like to inform you about a letter (see linked and attached hereto) that BEUC sent to Commissioners
Reynders, Valean and Breton yesterday calling them jointly to take European measures in a co-ordinated way,
ensuring that both consumers can maintain their rights to reimbursement and businesses can cope with the
difficulties linked to the Covid-19 pandemic.

National measures planned or already taken by several member states that would force consumers to postpone
their reimbursement claim for several months and/or to accept (sometimes even non-insolvency protected)
vouchers instead of the monetary refund will put many households in serious financial difficulties and is
tantamount to granting an interest-free loan to the travel industry. Many households in Europe already suffer
from economic pressure due to job and income loss and some people don’t know how to pay their rent.

It is precisely in these emergency situations that European passengers must be able to rely on strong rights.
Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Ursula Pachl

Deputy Director General

Ursula Pachl
Deputy Director General

Rue d'Arlon 80 = B-1040 Brussels = Tel.+32(0)210.2.e @beuc  www.beuceuy

EC register for interest representatives: 9505781573-45

Nutri-Score makes it easy to choose the healthier food.
Sign the petition to make it mandatory across Europe.

Help save paper! Do you really need to print this email?

Dit bericht kan informatie bevatten die niet voor u is bestemd. Indien u niet de
geadresseerde bent of dit bericht abusievelijk aan u is toegezonden, wordt u verzocht dat
aan de afzender te melden en het bericht te verwijderen. De Staat aanvaardt geen
aansprakelijkheid voor schade, van welke aard ook, die verband houdt met risico's
verbonden aan het elektronisch verzenden van berichten.

This message may contain information that is not intended for you. If you are not the
addressee or if this message was sent to you by mistake, you are requested to inform the
sender and delete the message. The State accepts no liability for damage of any kind
resulting from the risks inherent in the electronic transmission of messages.



